
GL Homes helps The Lord’s Place
honor donors and community partners

SOCIAL STUDIES

Wednesday, April 13 - Palm Beach Yacht Club, West Palm Beach

A community partner of
The Lord’s Place, GL
Homes hosted an evening

celebrating the generosity of
other community partners and
supporters of the social impact
agency on April 13 at the Palm
Beach Yacht Club.
	 Guests had the opportunity
to learn about the new strategic
vision of the future of The Lord’s
Place. Chief Executive Officer
Diana Stanley unveiled the 
rendering of Burckle Place III,
a multigenerational supportive
housing facility for women that
will be the first of its kind in Palm
Beach County. Burckle Place III is
being built in Lake Worth an dis
scheduled to open in 2023.
	 For more than 40 years, The
Lord’s Place has been working to
break the cycle of homelessness
for men, women, and children
in Palm Beach County through
innovative, compassionate, and
effective services. It provides 
supportive and graduate housing
at 10 locations; operates social
enterprises including three Joshua
Thrift Stores, Joshua Catering,
and Joshua Treasures; provides 
job training and placement
services, clinical and care
coordination, and community 
engagement services; and has
a highly successful reentry
program helping men and women
transitioning from incarceration.
	 For more information visit
TheLordsPlace.org.
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